
Public Hearing 
May 13, 2024,   5:05pm 
Bradley Town Hall 
1518 W Mohawk Drive 
Tomahawk WI 54487 
 
The Public Hearing was called to order by Chairman Koth at 5:05 p.m.  Supervisors Crass, Bishop, and 
Hilgendorf were present. There were also seventeen residents in attendance. 
 

1. To discuss the rezone request by Lonn Monte & Shirley Lamer. They are requesting to change 
the zoning in the proposed southwest lot of the preliminary CSM from Rural Residential 2 (RR2) 
to Non-Residential, Planned Business (BP). 

 
The board heard testimony against the planned zoning change. They also received eighteen letters in 
opposition to the request. Chairman Koth was informed prior to the meeting that approval may have to 
come from the county prior to the town board taking up the request. Per the request of property owner 
Lonn Monte Lamer the request has been tabled at this time. 
 
Crass/Hilgendorf motion to close the public hearing. Motion passed and the hearing was closed at 
 6:04 p.m. 
 
Minutes were recorded by Clerk, Kari Kiser 
 


